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Counterfeit Coupon Alert 
 Coupon Offer Withdrawn  

 Due to widespread counterfeiting, Coca-Cola North America has withdrawn the 
product coupon offer reproduced below.  Retailers should not accept this coupon 
under any circumstance as Coca-Cola will not reimburse this coupon. 
 

 
 

 
Coca-Cola North America does not authorize the sale of any of its coupons. 
 

 
 INDIVIDUALS AND INTERNET SITES ATTEMPTING TO REDEEM, 
TRANSMIT, AUCTION, POST, REPRODUCE, TRANSFER, BARTER OR SELL 
COUNTERFEIT COUPONS MAY BE SUBJECT TO CRIMINAL PROSECUTION 
AND/OR CIVIL ACTION.   
 

Counterfeit Coupon Counterfeit Coupon Counterfeit Coupon 



March 30, 2015 [WE DO NOT ACCEPT COUNTERFEIT COUPONS] 
 

This public service announcement has been provided by the Coca-Cola North 
America and by The Coupon Information Corporation, a not-for-profit organization 
dedicated to enhancing the integrity of the coupon redemption process.  Visit the CIC 
web site at www.couponinformationcenter.com for more information 
about coupon fraud.  


